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Invitation Letter 
 
 

Dear Ms. Azra Ghandeharion, 
 

On behalf of the ICLA 2010 Korean Organizing Committee, I would like to express my deep appreciation 

to you for your contribution and commitment to the XIXth Congress of International Comparative 

Literature Association (ICLA) which will be held in Seoul, Korea, from August 15 to 21, 2010.  
 

As your papers entitled “Reading the Positive Side of Narcissism as Disorder in the Confessional Art of 

Ginsberg and Kahlo” have been accepted for presentation to the section of “CS2-02”, “The Adaptation(S) 

of Adaptation in Fractal Paintings of Farshchian  as Fine-Popular Art” have been accepted for presentation 

to the section of “CS2-06”, “Paradise Lost(s) as a Hypertextual Archetype in Milton’s Paradise Lost and 

Tykwer’s Heaven” have been accepted for presentation to the section of “GS40”, “World Wide Web and 

Intertextual Postmodernism in Media” have been accepted for presentation to the section of “GS7”, ICLA 

2010 cordially invites you to attend and present it at the congress. 
 

This event will be truly a meaningful gathering of the great minds, coming together in Seoul to address 

and collectively search for a viable solution to the crisis of humanities studies. I also hope that the 

international literary community will have an opportunity to share ideas and friendship through this 

Congress and onwards. 
 

I am delighted to invite you to participate in this grand occasion for the sharing of ideas, friendship, and 

culture in the hospitality that Korea will offer this summer. I look forward to seeing you in Seoul.  
 

Sincerely yours, 
 

 

 
Chung Ho Chung 

Chair, the Organizing Committee of  

ICLA 2010 in Seoul, Korea

 

This invitation letter has been offered upon the request of the participant.  
It is understood that this letter is intended to help potential attendees raise funds or obtain visas.  

It is not a commitment on the part of the organizers to provide any financial support. 


